
	

	

	

	
	
	
This	year,	the	Patriot	Players	will	join	the	East	Choir	on	a	fantastic	trip	to	Walt	Disney	World,	Thursday-
Sunday,	April	24-27,	2025.	We	are	very	excited	to	have	the	opportunity	to	work	with	Disney	clinicians,	meet	
with	Disney	Imagineers,	and	PERFORM	on	the	Disney	Springs	waterfront	stage!	The	trip	will	also	include	four	
park	passes	as	well	as	Disney	breakfast	and	dinner	meal	cards. 

To	be	eligible	for	the	trip,	PATRIOT	PLAYERS	are	expected	to	complete	the	Online	Membership	Forms	Survey	
AND	participate	 in	 the	 fall	&	 spring	productions,	 cast	 or	 crew	 (minimum	of	 40	hours	with	 each	 show.)	 If	
students	are	unable	to	commit	to	the	fall	show	but	plan	to	be	active	for	the	spring	musical,	they	must	have	written	
approval	from	the	advisor,	Mrs.	Eisenberg,	to	attend	Disney	as	a	Patriot	Player.		

The	cost	of	the	trip	is	$1845	per	student	(subject	to	minor	adjustment	depending	on	group	size.)	Registration	
is	due	by	September	17,	2024.	The	first	payment	is	due	on	September	20,	2024,	in	the	amount	of	$300.	
Payments	will	be	made	directly	to	our	tour	company,	Bob	Rogers	Travel	(BRT)	via	its	website.	All	payments	
are	made	online.	To	offset	the	cost	of	the	trip,	we	will	run	multiple	fundraisers.	 

Please	see	our	webpage,	www.cbsd.org/patriotplayers,	for	all	necessary	forms/links,	including:	1)	a	copy	of	
this	letter,	2)	Payment	Instructions,	3)	Cancellation	Insurance	Information,	4)	Preliminary	Itinerary,	and	5)	
Fundraiser	 Opportunities.	Please	 note	 that	 the	 itinerary	 is	 subject	 change.	Be	 sure	 to	 read	 all	 information	
provided	carefully	with	a	parent	or	guardian.	Please	note:	the	Patriot	Players	are	traveling	with	the	CB	East	Choir.		
If	you	are	in	both	groups,	please	only	register	once!	

Our	Disney	performance	will	be	a	High	School	Musical	Medley!	Auditions	to	perform	in	the	Medley	will	be	at	
the	same	time	as	Anastasia	auditions:	January	3,	7,	&	8,	2025.		(Audition	materials	will	be	available	in	December	
2024.)	The	HSM	Medley	rehearsal	calendar	will	be	presented	following	the	audition.	(Students	may	participate	
in	both	Anastasia	&	the	HSM	Medley!)	 

In	addition	to	our	performance,	Patriot	Players	will	join	the	East	Choir	for	a	Performing	Arts	Vocal	Workshop	
with	Disney’s	Imagination	Campus.	Students	will	unlock	the	magic	of	storytelling	through	iconic	soundtracks	
from	Disney	films.	They	will	be	immersed	in	a	recording	studio	environment	where	they	will	sight-read	music	
and	learn	how	to	analyze	their	own	performances. Interested	Patriot	Players	will	also	have	the	opportunity	to	
meet	with	Disney	Imagineers	to	learn	a	bit	about	how	the	magic	is	created	behind	the	scenes!		

We	hope	you	will	join	us	for	this	very	exciting	opportunity	to	perform	for	an	international	audience,	take	a	
workshop	with	Disney	professionals,	and	create	memories	to	last	a	lifetime	with	your	Patriot	Players	and	Choir	
friends	in	the	most	magical	place	on	Earth!		

Attention	PP	Parents,	if	you	have	an	interest	in	chaperoning	or	have	any	questions, please email Patriot Players 
advisor, Mrs. Eisenberg: seisenberg@cbsd.org.  

 

http://www.cbsd.org/patriotplayers

